
TO KNODISHALL RESIDENTS 

 

TRAFFIC CALMING SURVEY 

 

You may have noticed an increase in traffic through our village due to ongoing infrastructure 

projects in our area.  Our aim is to increase road safety awareness and reduce speeding to 

keep residents and school children safe. 

 

A group of Knodishall residents is working closely with our Parish Council to make this 

happen. 

 

We would be grateful if you would complete the short survey below and return it to the red 

letter box located on the parish notice board by Friday 28th February 2025. 

 

This will be presented to the Parish Council who will seek funding from the Sizewell C 

Community Fund. 

 

Thank you. 

 

SURVEY 

 

What traffic calming devices would you like to see implemented on the B1069 through 

Knodishall? 

 

Speed Indicator Devices (cameras)           Yes / No 

 

Speed Cushions                                         Yes / No 

 

Speed Humps                                             Yes / No 

 

Gates with speed restriction stated             Yes / No 

 

Variable Speed Cameras                            Yes / No 

 

If there is a location you would like the speed limit to be reduced to 20mph please indicate 

here 

 

 

Would you be interested in joining a Community Speedwatch Committee? Full training will be 

given. Please write your contact details here 

 


